
Readout of the Secretary-General’s meeting with H.E. Mr. Mahmoud Abbas, President of 

the State of Palestine 

 

The Secretary-General met today with H.E. Mr. Mahmoud Abbas, President of the State of 

Palestine.  

 

The Secretary-General congratulated the State of Palestine for assuming the Chairmanship of the 

G-77. He expressed his wishes for a successful year for the Group. 

 

The Secretary-General reiterated that the two-state solution is the only viable option to 

sustainable peace.  

 

New York, 14 January 2019 

 
 

 
Bookmark the Spokesperson’s website: http://www.un.org/sg/en/spokesperson 
 
 

http://www.un.org/sg/en/spokesperson

